
From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
To: Bassham, Lawrence E. (Fed); McKay, Kerry A. (Fed); Mouha, Nicky W. (Assoc); lightweight-crypto
Subject: RE: IP statements
Date: Monday, February 11, 2019 11:31:06 AM

The submission deadline was Dec 1st.  We told them they could give us the hard copies of the
statements at our workshop in April. 
 
Many teams included scanned version with their submissions, but it wasn’t required.  After we
received all the hard copies, we reviewed them, scanned them, and posted them on our project
website.  We were clear with submitters that we would do this. 
 
Dustin
 

From: Bassham, Lawrence E. (Fed) 
Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 11:23 AM
To: McKay, Kerry A. (Fed) <kerry.mckay@nist.gov>; Mouha, Nicky W. (IntlAssoc)
<nicky.mouha@nist.gov>; lightweight-crypto <lightweight-crypto@nist.gov>
Cc: Moody, Dustin (Fed) <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: IP statements
 

That’s correct. The first conference was relatively close to the algorithms announcement. Also, and
we can check on it, I think they sent an electronic version of IP statement, but the official signed
copy was delivered at the workshop. I’ll Cc Dustin on this.
 
Larry

On: 11 February 2019 11:01, "McKay, Kerry A. (Fed)" <kerry.mckay@nist.gov> wrote:

The PQC project had a workshop at the beginning of the process for submitters to introduce
their algorithms. Our first workshop is not until November. I was not considering this as an
option.
 
-Kerry

 

From: "Mouha, Nicky W. (IntlAssoc)" <nicky.mouha@nist.gov>
Date: Monday, February 11, 2019 at 10:58 AM
To: lightweight-crypto <lightweight-crypto@nist.gov>
Subject: IP statements
 

Hi,
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Florian sent me an e-mail over the weekend, asking me about IP statements.

 

Apparently, the PQC competition allowed submitters to hand in these statements during the
first workshop.

 

Is this correct? And are we considering a similar option for the LWC submissions?

 

Regards,

Nicky


